University of Hyderabad

231 February, 2021
CIRCULAR

Dear Sir / Madam,

Greetings from F&A.

With your full cooperation we are in the process of closing this financial year on time
by adhering to the guidelines of RBI-TSA and MoE/UGC on Real Time Accounting Policy.

| am happy to share with you that we have received bills almost to the tune of 95%
from all the Schools which is facilitating the timely closure of the financial year. Thanks for
making this happen.

To be able to comply with the remaining 5%, we request you to submit the pending
bills (if any) through FAMOUS portal only from 1st March, 2021. This submission is required
to keep track of the balance grant on a real time basis. If you have any technical issues in
submitting your leftover bills of the current financial year (2020-21), you may please contact
Shri Ashok Reddy, Jr. Programmer, F&A @ 2632 or ashok.fauch@gmail.com.

Starting from March 1, 2021, the F&A is constrained to accept the bills that are
submitted bypassing the FAMOUS portal. Further, kindly be informed that the FAMOUS
portal will accept bills relating to the current financial year (2020-21) only up to 15t March,
2021 5pm.

Thanks for your cooperation.

( Dr. Irala Lokanandha Reddy )

Finance Officer ilc

To (7/?’\ " wl)
All the Deans of the Schools

All the Heads of the Departments / Centres / Sections
Webmaster to upload on the UoH website

Copy to: 1) OSD to VC / PS to PVC-1/PA to VC / PS to Registrar
2) Dy. Registrar (Maint.) / Asst. Registrar (Maint.) - for compliance

P.S. The budget allocations relating to the ensuing financial year (2021-22) will be updated
well on time so that you can start submitting bills right from 15t April, 2021.



